
Passenger Information 

Bus Network Consultation 2023 

Essex County Council (ECC) is reviewing its support of 
162 local bus services. We want your help to ensure that 
our future bus network is ready to meet new levels of 
passenger demand and is providing value for money.   
ECC is therefore conducting this public consultation 
regarding these services. 
The consultation will commence on 13 July 2023 and 
close on 05 October 2023. 

Please scan the QR Code below to complete the 
consultation. 

Or visit https://consultations.essex.gov.uk/iptu/2023  
If you have any queries, then please contact us on: Essex County Council 
– 0345 603 7631

https://consultations.essex.gov.uk/iptu/2023

